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Dear Business Friend, 

 

We are excited to be part of the 25th annual St. Teresa Dinner Auction - Tigers in Wonderland, which will be held on 

February 8, 2025. Financial support is extremely important to St. Teresa School, as we rely on donations to continue the 

best education possible for our children.  

 

The annual dinner auction attracts more attendees each year.  We depend on the added support of our friends in the 

business community who supply us with exciting auction items. With your generosity, our mission of high quality 

education can continue and allow our students to experience a faith-filled environment that helps them develop to their 

full potential.  

 

There are many different ways you can support our auction, and any way you choose is greatly appreciated. 

  

 Make a cash donation and sponsor the auction 

 Advertise your company 

 Donate merchandise  

 Donate a gift certificate 

 

All donations are tax deductible. Our not-for-profit tax exempt number is E9991-5111-07 

 

Our school was founded in 1926, and thanks to the many generous contributions from our community, we are able to 

continue our mission of education. 

 

Donations can be sent to: 

 

St Teresa Auction 

1108 Lebanon Ave. 

Belleville, IL 62221 

 

Or we can make arrangements to have your donations picked up. 

 

Thank you for your consideration, generosity, and support. If you have any questions please feel free to contact the 

auction chairperson, Tiffany Kraus at tkraushouse@gmail.com or 618-806-3790. 

 

Sincerely,  

 

The St. Teresa Auction Committee 
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